
01/11/2019 

MR Allan Jakusic 
127 Headland RD 
North Curl Curl NSW 2099 
Allan@alljet.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Hello
I’m a North Curl Curl local who has lived on the Northern Beaches for over 50 years. I believe 
that a market such as what Harbord Bowling Club is purposing would be great for our 
community. To have local markets to buy fresh produce weekly and catching up with friends for 
a coffee in stead of heading out of the area would be benificial for all involved. Plus having 
parks and activites for the kids close to the event is very convenient.
Cheers
Allan Jakusic 

Sent: 1/11/2019 9:54:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


